May 7, 2009 (503) 986-0844

Ms. Molly Reid

GSI Water Solutions, Inc.

1020 N. Center Parkway, Suite F
Kennewick, WA 99336

/

Re: Amended Water Monitoring Plan for Threemile Canyon Farms, Permit G-15144 “%~ ">

Dear Molly:

I believe that we spoke earlier about the draft amendment to this plan, as included in your
letter of April 9, 2009. I indicated that the draft could be approved and wanted to follow
up that conversation with a letter to that effect. Therefore, consider this letter to be more
formal approval for the draft plan.

Please call me at the above number if you have any questions or concermns.

Sincerely,

V. Y/Re)
Michael J. Z an }‘X

Hydrogeologist



